From: ora-news-bounces@lists.ucla.edu on behalf of ORA NEWS [ora-news@lists.ucla.edu]
Sent:  Thursday, September 10, 2009 12:43 PM

To: ora-news@lists.ucla.edu

Subject: S2S Grants System Upgrade

A maintenance update was performed Wednesday evening to the S2S Grants (Cayuse) system. While, most of the changes that
were made will not be visible to end users, a couple of changes that end users should be aware of are:

O Full support of Department of Education Funding Opportunities
All Grants.gov eligible Department of Education funding opportunities are now supported. Grants.gov eligible

applications should now be prepared using S2S Grants rather than Adobe forms.

O NIH Validation Updates
The false error regarding the cover letter that was being generated for NIH applications has been eliminated.

Users do not need to take any special action on applications that were in-process prior to the upgrade.

Please refer questions or concerns to s2sgrantshelp@research.ucla.edu.
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